
 

 

ROAD TRAFFIC REGULATION ACT 1984, SECTION 14 

TEMPORARY CLOSURE OF PUBLIC FOOTPATH N37 NUNEATON & 
BEDWORTH 

Warwickshire County Council has made a Temporary Traffic Order 
details as indicated below: 

Effect of Order Public Footpath N37 Nuneaton & Bedworth 
closed to ALL traffic from Grid Reference 
X438204 Y291073 to Grid Reference X438068 
Y291000. 

Reason for Order Because construction works are being carried out 
on or near to the footpath. 

Order Effective from: 14 July 2022 for up to 6 months or until works 
are completed, whichever is the sooner. 

Access & Diversion: An alternative route will be signed and is 
available via: Crowhill Road, Public Bridleway N39 and a permissive 
section over land owned by the developer  

Pedestrian access to and egress from properties and land situated 
adjacent to the length of the highway to be closed, if any, will be 
maintained at all times. 

Contractor: Crest Nicholson Midlands Tel:0121 435 1100 

To report any problems with these works please contact WCC, Rights 
of Way Tel:  01926 412909. 

S Duxbury, Assistant Director of Governance & Policy,  
Shire Hall, Warwick, CV34 4RL. 

14 July 2022 



 

 

 


